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Supplying and fixing decoration and lighting of trees along both side of road in compliance
to Y20 Summit.
S. No. Description of Item Days Unit aty Rate per

days

Amount

1 Decoration and lighting
of main gate both side
walls, trees and
emblem with small light
big focus light at llT
Kanpur.

2 Job L

2 Decoration and lighting
of Small size Tree with
colour led rope light
with Caset light / LED
par light and hanging
light as per appropriate
interval etc. All
complete as per
direction of Engineer-in-
charge

2 Job 95

J Decoration and lighting
of Medium and Big size
tree with colour led
rope light with Caset
light / LED par light and
hanging light as per
appropriate interval etc.
All complete as per
direction of Engineer-in-
charge(No nailing on
trees is allowed for
fixing/hanging of lights)

2 Job 540

Total in Rs.

GST

Grand Total in Rs.

suy

,U* brlalas
(R.K.Verma)

Executive Engineer-I

:r


